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17 March 2020  

 

MEMORANDUM FOR  RECORD 

 

FROM:  821 ABG/CC  

 

SUBJECT:  Base Access Suspension from the Thule Defense Area 

 

1.  As the Installation Commander of Thule Air Base, Greenland, I am responsible for protecting 

the base population from health concerns, emergencies and ensuring military operations on the 

insallation continue with little or no interruption.   

 

2.  Until further notice, I am temporarily restricting all non-mission essential personnel from 

entering the Thule Defense Area.  Additionally, I have cancelled the upcoming “Greenlandic 

Heritage Week” schedule for 9-13 April 2020.   

 

3. All requests for support from the local community, including emergencies, can be coordinated 

via the Danish Police Inspector (DPI).  Inspector Morton can be contacted at +299 701429. 

 

 

 

 

   TIMOTHY J. BOS, Colonel, USAF 

   Commander 
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